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Minutes of the Garden City Estates Property Owners’ Association Meeting Held On 

Wednesday, March 12, 2014 at Stratford School at 8 P.M. 

 

The monthly meeting of the Garden City Estates Property Owners’ Association, was held on 

Wednesday, March 12, 2014, at the Stratford School cafeteria.  

 

President Senken opened the regular business meeting by leading the group in the Pledge of 

Allegiance. President Senken then gave an update on important upcoming events in the Village, 

including the Village elections on March 18, 2014, and the School Budget vote on May 20
th

.  

 

President Senken began with the Committee Reports. 

 

Library Report 

 

Randy Colahan announced that there is an open Directors’ position that the Board is seeking to 

fill.  The Board is working with a consultant to find a new Director. The Library budget meetings 

are ongoing. Finally, Stewart Manor will be voting on March 18
th

 on whether they will join the 

Garden City Library. 

 

Recreation Committee  

 

Kristina Russo stated that Budget talks are ongoing and the Committee is looking into fees for all 

activities, including the pool, tennis and min-golf.  The pool is also offering guest passes for 

residents not just non-residents. 

 

School Board 
 

Laura Hastings announced that the Board would hold a budget meeting on April 9
th

 at 8:15PM. 

Laura also discussed NYS’ GAP Elimination Adjustment and how it is affecting our school 

district. She encouraged all residents to visit the PTA advocacy website to get more information 

regarding the school district.  

 

Trustee’s Report 

 

The Village will hold a Budget meeting on March 13
th

 at 7:30PM at Village Hall. New 

technology for the Village is a big focus in the new budget. The Trustees also discussed a 

proposal to have a setback for parked cars at the intersection of Brompton Road and Cambridge 

Avenue, so that drivers would have a clearer line of sight. Finally, the Senior Center project will 

go out for bids in two weeks.  

 

The next meeting will be held at the Stratford School on Wednesday, April 9
th

 at 2014 at 8:00 

p.m. 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

       Robert Bommarito 

       Secretary  


